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Salutations! In recognition of your service to all the citizens of this great State, please

accept my sincere thanks for your service. Your devotion to the public good and improving the
human condition for all Texas through democracy, justice, opportunity, and security is much
appreciated. Such true devotion to heartfelt care demonstrated though compassionate government
is a shining light to not only America, but also other countries around the world.

For these reasons please allow me to bring to your concerned attention the controversial
considerations regarding Redistricting. It is commonly known across the state, and even around
the Nation, that Redistricting is currently being considered by a Senate Committee on
Redistricting led by Special Chair Joan Huffman in Austin. The policies that are being
considered are alarming, divisive, and have even been called "Draconian™ by our highly esteemed
Commander-In-Chief. Against the raising tsunami of unquenchable voices all across our Nation
relentlessly demanding truth, equality, and justice for all, Texas is at a very significant
crossroad. We can enact and support policies that lead to true equality, fairness, and peace;
or policies that continue to cause social deterioration, cultural downfall, and destruction that
will ultimately affect us all.

Therefore, | am asking you to give careful analysis and attention to all that is being
considered by this Committee. More than that, | urge you to contact each member of the
Committee and be a voice of concern and accountability for fairness, transparency, and justice
for all Texans, particularly those who are disenfranchised and cannot speak for themselves.

Please communicate the importance of making sure that HB3112 is scheduled and be heard
while there is still time. 1 also encourage you to support the passing of HB3112. And
ultimately become a legal beacon that establishes a real sense of true care for all Texans.

Thank you so much for your consideration of all that | have placed before you. And thank you
for taking a stand for truth in Texas! Regards, Gayland Taylor HD 96 SD 10 Mansfield, TX.





